
JONES COUNTY 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

JONES COUNTY is seeking to enter into a professional contract with a competent engineering 
firm to assist the County to conduct overall engineering services for a 2016 Texas Community 
Development Block Grant Program project to carry out water infrastructure improvements. 
Funding for the project is through the Texas Department of Agriculture Office of Rural Affairs 
(TDA). Accordingly, the County is seeking to select a qualified Engineering Firm (individual/firm) to 
prepare all preliminary reports, budgets and maps to provide overall engineering services if 
project is funded by TDA.  
 

Please submit your proposal of services and a statement of qualifications for the proposed 
services to the address below: 
 

JONES COUNTY 
ATTN:  JUDGE DALE SPURGIN 
PO BOX 148 
Or 12TH& COMMERCIAL 
ANSON, TEXAS79501 
 

Proposals shall be received by the County no later than 5:00 PM on Friday, August 26, 2016.  The 
County reserves the right to negotiate with any and all individuals or firms that submit proposals, 
as per the Texas Professional Services Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract 
Management Standards.  Section 3 Residents and Business Concerns, Minority Business 
Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises and Women Business Enterprises are encouraged to 
submit proposals. 
 

Jones County is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 
Para obtener una copia en espanol, comuniquese con Judge Dale Spurgin al (325) 823-3741 
 

 


